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Special Called Meeting of the Mayor and City Council, Thursday, June 8, 2009, 6:30 p.m., Mayor Jere Wood presiding.  

Councilmembers Present: Councilman Kent Igleheart; Councilman David Tolleson; Councilwoman Becky Wynn; Councilman Rich Dippolito.  Councilwoman Lori Henry and Councilman Jerry Orlans had excused absences. 
Staff Present: City Administrator Kay Love; City Attorney David Davidson; Strategic Planning and Budgeting Director Mike Erwin; Strategic Planner/Budget Analyst Denise Brown; Financial Analyst Lynn Williams; Police Chief Ed Williams; Fire Chief Ricky Spencer; Recreation, Parks, Historic and Cultural Affairs Assistant Director Morgan Rodgers; Administrator of Park Services Jeff Pruitt; Deputy Director of Community Development Clyde Stricklin; Community Information Coordinator Kimberly Johnson; Deputy City Clerk Betsy Branch.
Welcome – Mayor Jere Wood called the meeting to order and welcomed everyone present.
Pledge of Allegiance: Jeff Pruitt
Mayor's Report
1. Presentation of the Mayor's FY 2010 Proposed Budget.
Mayor Wood stated this was a public hearing regarding the 2010 Proposed Budget and Millage Rate.  City Administrator Kay Love explained that this meeting was being held in relationship to the requirements of the Taxpayers’ Bill of Rights.  Ms. Love stated “We do not have the preliminary digest numbers yet, so we are holding this meeting in the event that it would be required should our digest numbers go up.”  This meeting was also held in order for the public to present questions to city officials regarding the FY 2010 Proposed Budget or to provide any information regarding the next fiscal year proposed budget.  
Mayor Wood asked what Fulton County has stated regarding their expectations for the property tax digest.  Ms. Love replied “The digest will remain the same or there is a possibility that it could decrease slightly.”  
Mayor Wood noted the City of Roswell is not proposing a millage rate increase.  Ms. Love agreed; no millage rate increase is proposed.  The Mayor clarified that no millage increase is required by law because the city is not expecting any increase in the tax digest.  Ms. Love stated that was correct.  
Mayor Wood invited questions or comments from the public.  No questions or comments were expressed by the public.  The Mayor invited Council’s comments; no comments were made by Council.
Adjournment of meeting:
After no further business, the Special Called Meeting adjourned at 6:37 p.m.
Date Approved:  _________________
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